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PEDHAM PLACE 
DEVELOPMENT

Did you know that there is a proposal to put a 
Premiership-level rugby stadium, training ground and 

hotel on the current site of Pedham Place Golf Club 
within the parish of Farningham - an area of outstanding 

natural beauty, within the green belt and adjacent to a 
conservation area?

If you would like to know more, including links to the 
various opportunities for public comment, please visit:

www.beesnotwasps.org

On the above site you can also sign up for a mailing list 
to enable you to be kept up-to-date with this proposal as 

it proceeds.

If you find this proposal concerning and wish to show 
your opposition the reverse of this letter can be used as a 

poster to display in your window.

Any enquiries about this leaflet specifically should be 
directed to poster@beesnotwasps.org - but please do 

not direct questions about the proposals here.


